
From:  Chan, Jeremy B. <JeremyChan@mayerbrown.com>

Sent time:  05/10/2018 03:42:12 PM

To:  rap.parkfees@lacity.org

Subject:  1750 Vine - Follow-up
 

Hello,
 
I submitted an Early Consultation Meeting request form for 1750 Vine Street. I just hope to confirm receipt and to see if the Department
had needed any additional materials. Thank you very much.
 
                                                                       
Jeremy Chan
Mayer Brown LLP
213 229‐5166
jchan@mayerbrown.com
350 South Grand Avenue, 25th Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90071‐1503
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This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have
received this email in error please notify the system manager. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or
copy this e‐mail.
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